
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

29 August 2017 
 

SHAREHOLDER INFORMATION SESSION – MELBOURNE VENUE 
 
   

 
Birimian Limited (ASX: BGS; Birimian or the Company) wishes to advise that the shareholder 
information session (BGS, 28 August 2017) in Melbourne tomorrow, 30 August 2017, will be held at 
the offices of Gilbert + Tobin, Eureka Room, Level 22, 101 Collins Street, Melbourne, commencing at 
12.00pm.  Shareholders wishing to attend should send an email including name and contact number 
to James McKay at jmckay@birimian.com. 
  

 
Greg Walker 
Executive Director and CEO  
 
 


